Selectman's Minutes, Monday, February 1, 1982

Present: Katherine Ring, chairman, Paul Mercier, Leslie MacNeil and
Betty Shaw, Secretary.

The selectmen met at Z:30 and signed checks, &abatements.

Bob Flanders and Lloyd Henderson were in to discuss the warrant items
and offer suggestions. The selectmen have decided it would be best
to use the revenue sharing received this past year to re-surface some
of the roads. This way they can save what is received this year for
another project in the comming year.,

r

B. Brown reported that the new cruiser is in and will be picked up
within the next week. The present cruiser is off the road for a few
days in need of work. Brian hopes to keep it in operation until the
roads are clear of sand and salt and then put it up for bids. Chris
Joseph was injured in a fight at the college this past week-end.

It has been decided that the selectmen, sewer commissioners and Lloyd
town attorney will meet with Pandelena and their attorney on Wednesday
February 10 at 2pm in Manchester. At this time, it is hopped they will
come to some agreement in order to close out this account.

Secretary is to check with Mr. Dollhouse to see that the gym is
available for the town meeting, March 13 at 10:00 am and to request
that the gym be heated.



